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I'm writing to express my strong disagreement of a new proposal that would limit the
number of cases public defenders can handle in a given year. While this sounds like a
solution to the great number of cases currently needing to be handled by public
defenders, the result will be that the state of Washington will become even more
dangerous for state residents than it already is.

Please pursue a better solution that will lead to a safer state to live in, as a more
dangerous state may result in residents leaving the state. | pray you don't want that!

Michael Scaroni
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